
Minnesota Horse Council TEEFA Application 

Guidelines

TEEFA is run by a committee made of up MHC Board members. The committee relies 
on individual donations and fundraising efforts by groups and organizations such as 4-

H, FFA, etc. to help raise additional monies needed to feed hungry horses as well as 
funds from the Minnesota Horse Council (beginning in 2014). There is assistance 

available for those horse owners facing temporary financial hardships which may 
affect their ability to feed their horses. Feed assistance is provided by direct payment 
to the vendor for feed or hay. All information received from the applicants will be kept 

confidential.

How to Apply

All names and addresses are kept anonymous. TEEFA views the following as eligible 
equine: horses, ponies, mules, donkeys, burros, asses, and zebroids. The process is 
quite simple and involves no outside organizations or inspections. The only purpose of 

this committee is to help the horses in need with feed (which may include grain, hay 
and/or cubes). Animals must be in the name of the person making the application. No 

rescues, nonprofit organizations or businesses are eligible to for assistance through 
this program. Qualified individuals may apply for feed assistance by first contacting 
the TEEFA chairperson at TEEFA@MNHorseCouncil.org for the quickest response. 

Address general inquiries to: 

TEEFA Committee Chair

c/o Minnesota Horse Council

PO Box 96 

Monticello, MN 55362-0096

 

Please note: If you are a business or nonprofit struggling to feed your equines, please 
contact the MHC President who can provide recommendations, guidance, and/or 

assistance to your specific situation.
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